
 

 

 

  

1/1 

English translation for information purposes only. In the event 

of discrepancies between the English and the Spanish version, 

the Spanish version shall prevail 

 
 

Pursuant to article 227 of the Consolidated Text of the Spanish Securities Market Act 

(Texto Refundido de la Ley del Mercado de Valores), Ferrovial, S.A. (the "Company" 

or "Ferrovial") communicates the following: 

 

 

OTHER RELEVANT INFORMATION 

 

 

Reference is made to the communication of Inside Information dated 26 October 2021 

(registration number 1,111) regarding the acquisition by Cintra, a subsidiary of 

Ferrovial, of a maximum of 24.90% of the share capital of the Indian listed company 

IRB Infrastructure Developers Ltd. 

 

Once all the necessary requirements have been met, the transaction has been 

completed. Cintra has finally acquired 24.86% of the share capital of this company for 

a price of 369 M EUR. 

  

 

 

Madrid, 29 December 2021 

 

 

Santiago Ortiz Vaamonde 

Secretary of the Board of Directors of Ferrovial, S.A. 


